
 

 

 

 

 

To:  All TBRHSC Staff, Professionals, Volunteers, and Learners 
 
From:  Infection Prevention and Control 
 
Date: November 28, 2024 
 
RE:  3CSurgical Inpatient Unit: Covid -19 Outbreak – Declared Over 
 

 
Please be advised that the Covid–19 Outbreak has been declared over on 3C surgical as of 
November 28, 2024. 
All restrictions will be lifted.  
 
 
Please share this information with the appropriate staff.  
 
For more information, contact:  
Infection Prevention and Control  
Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Centre  
684-6094 

 
 


